
Lowell Police Department

Student Police Academy 


Announcement





Sign up will be held on 

 Tuesday May 3, 2022


At Lowell High School Café

5pm to 7pm


Camp Dates:

Incoming 7 and 8 Grade		      Incoming 5 and 6 Grade

June 27-July15, 2022	 	     July 25-August 12, 2022 


Any questions regarding the Student Police Academy 
contact


Off. Jose Santiago 978-937-8943 or

Jsantiago@Lowellma.gov



	Incoming 7 and 8 Grade       Incoming 5 and 6 Grade

